
Jackson Water Precinct Meeting 
June 7, 2017 
(Unofficial until approved) 
 
 
Attending: Stephanie Ensor, Scott Hayes, Bill Johnson, Karl Meyers, Kevin Pratt and Michelle Pratt 
Also Attending: Tamar Roberts 
 
The minutes of the last meeting were reviewed, revised if necessary and accepted. 
 
Checks were reviewed and signed. 
 
Tamar Roberts of Roberts & Green, PLLC came in to go over the audit/financial report that they prepared 
for the Jackson Water Precinct. 
 
Research continues into which will be the most efficient and cost effective route for completing the water 
system upgrades that will create a loop in the water lines. 
 
There was no other business discussed. The meeting was closed at 11:05 A.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Stephanie Ensor, Secretary  
June 12, 2017 

 


